
COUNCIL MEETINGS
•	 Wednesday 15 June 2022, 2.00pm
•	 Wednesday 29 June 2022, 2.00pm

(Council Chambers, Leongatha)
Dates are also listed on Council’s website:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
meeting-dates

If you cannot attend the ‘open’ 
component of the Council Meeting in 
person, you can access a live stream 
through Council’s website:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

Council conducts its meetings according 
to COVID Safe Plan requirements. 

Please contact the Governance team for 
questions about Council Meetings.

WORKS THIS WEEK
For a list of upcoming works, please visit:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/works

ROAD RENAMING PROPOSAL – KOONWARRA
Section – South Gippsland Highway
Submissions for the naming of the new part 
of the South Gippsland Highway at Koonwarra 
have now closed. The following names were 
compliant under the GNV guidelines and 
shortlisted:

•	 Milson
•	 Barguss
•	 Prosser
•	 Fossil
•	 Kinnish

Abutting landowners impacted by the 
renaming are now being consulted. The results 
and the shortlisted names will be presented for 
consideration at the next Council Meeting.

CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/
southgippslandshirecouncil

CITIZENSHIP CEREMONY
Wednesday 22 June 2022 from 5.45pm
(for a 6.00pm start)
Memorial Hall, 6-8 McCartin Street, Leongatha
Nine adults and one child candidate will be 
recognised on the night.

REQUEST FOR TENDER
Council is seeking submissions from qualified 
companies/applicants for the following:
RFT/328 Design, Supply and Installation of 
Solar Photovoltaic (PV) Systems
Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on Tuesday 21 
June 2022. 
Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES
Are you looking for a change? We might be 
hiring your next job right now. Check out our 
latest opportunities at:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/employment

We all know that South Gippsland is 
a beautiful place to live and work, but 
it is also a fabulous place to explore, 
even in winter and for us locals.
Not only is now a great time to get 
out and about with less people on 
the roads, but it is the perfect time 
to get back out to support our local 
businesses.
Need an idea of what to do? Why not 
go for a leisurely drive to Agnes Falls, 
visit an art gallery along the way to 
support a local artist, and pop into a 
local eatery to fill you up.
You can find some fabulous ideas on 
the Visit South Gippsland website from 

places to visit to accommodation if 
you are looking for a mini holiday close 
to home.
The Visit South Gippsland website is 
also a great opportunity for businesses 
to advertise. Accommodation, 
attraction and tour businesses in 
South Gippsland are encouraged to 
apply for a free listing on the website 
as well as food, beverage, retail, art and 
craft businesses that have a shop front 
open to the public. Event listings are 
also encouraged.
To upload your business and event 
information, or to plan your Winter 
activities, please visit: 
visitsouthgippsland.com.au

Tourism in South Gippsland – It’s For Us Too!
South Gippsland Shire Council News

L2P Driver Mentors 
Urgently Needed
Can you help the next generation of drivers 
become safer and more responsible on the road?
The L2P Learner Driver Program is a state-wide 
initiative designed to help young drivers obtain 
their ‘P’ plates.
If you are a fully licenced driver and can volunteer 
1-2 hours of your time per week, we would love to 
hear from you.
Please phone Denise Trani on 5662 9200 for 
more information.


